
 
 
Circular No. LP/2024-25/35           Date: 15.11.2024 

 

 
 

 
Dear Parent 
 
The well-being of our students remains our top priority. Due to the worsening air 

Quality Index (AQI) in Delhi, the teaching & other activities will be suspended w.e.f. 

16th November 2024 (Saturday) till further notice.  

 

Furthermore, the ‘Annual Cultural and Sports Fiesta’ has been postponed 

till further notice. We will notify the revised date as soon as the conditions 

stabilize. 

 

However, the school office will remain open.  
We appreciate your understanding and cooperation.  
 

 
Stay Home! Stay Safe!  
Headmistress 

 

 

 


